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Re: Beltrami Monroe NE Resurfacing 
 
April 22nd, 2024 
 
Dear Minneapolis Resident: 
 
This letter is to provide you with notice that work will soon begin on the Beltrami Monroe NE Resurfacing.  
The streets where work will take place are shown in red on the attached map. 
 
The initial phase of work will be to remove and replace a small amount of damaged concrete curb in the 
project. If you have plantings, landscape blocks, or other items in the boulevard next to locations where 
curb is being replaced, please move these items prior to the city starting work. If you have an irrigation 
system in the right of way, please be sure to have the system marked with flags or stakes along its 
alignment and maintain the markings until all work is completed. The City is not responsible for any 
damage to items in the public right of way. If you have questions about curb work locations, please call the 
contact below. After this work has been completed, the top surface of the street will be milled and 
replaced with new asphalt, which will occur later in the summer. 
 
Pre-planning should be made for access and parking.  There may be times when access to your residence 
may be delayed for short term periods of time during asphalt milling and paving operations while the road 
is closed and detoured. Please be patient and understanding as the work progresses and plan ahead for 
these circumstances.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation while we improve the streets of Beltrami Monroe NE. Visit the 
link for more information about this project. 
https://www.minneapolismn.gov/government/projects/beltrami-monroe-ada-ramp/ 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hazel Wolf 
Supervising Engineering Technician I 
City of Minneapolis Department of Public Works 
Phone: 612-772-2524             
Email: Hazel.Wolf@minneapolismn.gov 
 
CC:  Ward 1 Elliot Payne 
 Ward 3 Michael Rainville 

Larry Matsumoto, Paving Construction 
       Joe Paumen, Director Transportation Maintenance & Repair 

 
If you need this material in an alternative format please call 311. Deaf and hard-of-hearing persons may 
use a relay service to call 311 agents at (612) 673-3000. TTY users may call (612) 673-2157. 
Attention: If you have any questions regarding this material please call 311  
Hmong - Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu (612) 673-2800;  
Spanish - Atención. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta información, llama (612) 673-
2700;  
Somali - Ogow. Haddii aad dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda macluumaadkani oo lacag la’ aan wac 



(612) 673-3500 
 

 

            


